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NOVEMBER 2002 NEWSLETTER
THE ASSOCIATION OF ENERGY ENGINEERS - NEW ENGLAND CHAPTERNEW ENGLAND

CHAPTER SPONSORS NIGHT
TRADE SHOW & PRESENTATIONS

This month's meeting features our annual Chapter Sponsor Night.  Traditionally
this is one of the most successful meetings of the year. We start the night with
a trade show for our local New England Chapter Sponsors from 4:30 to 6:30 pm
at the Waltham Doubletree Hotel.

Our sponsors, "show their stuff" in an informal but highly
productive setting.  The trade-show format also doubles our
normal, monthly networking hour.

Dinner is served from 6:30 to 7:30 pm and then the rapid
presentations begin at 7:30.  Each sponsor gets a few
minutes to introduce themselves, their company and

their products and/o services.  Past years have had pre-
sentations from all disciplines in the energy industry including

windows, air compressors, lighting, performance contractors and ultrasonic
humidification.

If you are not a Chapter Sponsor and would like to become one, please contact
Arthur Orenberg (arthur1771@aol.com).  Besides presenting annually at our
trade show night, your company name will appear in our monthly newsletter as
a Chapter Sponsor.  You will also be able to post job listings in the newsletter,
and your complete company contact information can be posted on our web site
if you wish.

Don't miss this opportunity to network and to learn the latest technologies. 
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WWEE LLOOOOKK FFOORRWWAARRDD TTOO SSEEEEIINNGG YYOOUU OONN NNOOVVEEMMBBEERR 66TTHH!!  
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NEW ENGLAND

OFFICERS AND BOARD
OF DIRECTORS

President:
Kathy Laushway Stanley,
Select Energy
800-789-2213 x365
stanlka@selectenergy.com

Treasurer:
Arthur Orenberg, 
A. Orenberg Associates
781-862-1771
arthur1771@aol.com

Secretary:
Robert A. Di Giandomenico,
NSTAR Electric & Gas Corp.
781-441-3847
robert_digiandomenico@nstaronline.com

Vice President:
Joe Hall, 
National Grid
508-482-1238
joseph.hall@us.ngrid.com

Newsletter Editor:
Fran Boucher
National Grid
508-421-7299
francis.boucher@us.ngrid.com

President, AEE-National
Richard J. Costello
Siemens Building Technologies
781-575-1900 x8310
richard.costello@sbt.siemens.com

Past President:
John Bycina, BCM Controls
716-681-6886
JOHN.BYCINA@US.BELIMO.com

Board Members:
Dave MacIntosh
Alliant Energy IS
978-441-0090 x289
dmacintosh@alliantenergyisco.com

Stephen M. Di Giacomo
EMA, Inc.
617-242-0144
smd@energymgtassoc.com

Andrew Coffin,
Alliant Energy IS
978-441-0090 x224
ascoffin@alliantenergyisco.com

Joseph L. Mellusi
978-823-1139

Kevin Sullivan, AMERESCO
508-661-2228
kas@ameresco.com

www.aeenewengland.org
c/o A. Orenberg Assoc.

92 Cedar Street
Lexington, MA 02421

October 9, 10 and 11 was the World Energy Congress in Atlanta, GA and I was lucky
enough to attend this year.  I took part in the Executive Committee meetings and the
Awards Banquet and I was really impressed with the global participation in our organ-
ization.  I met members from Egypt, South Africa and some European countries that
weren't even on the map a couple of years ago.  Some of our overseas members are
really starting from scratch and doing a fine job.  I was also really pleased to accept
the award, on behalf of the New England Chapter, for Most New National Members.
I look forward to showing you this wonderful plaque at our next meeting.  The award
points to the strength of our industry in this region of the country.  This is also reflect-
ed in the tremendous turnout that we are enjoying at our monthly Chapter dinner meet-
ings.  

I am really looking forward to our November meeting which will be our annual
Chapter Sponsor Night.  In my new role as Chapter President I will be working hard
on finding ways to help our Chapter Sponsors be more competitive in their market
place.  Any thoughts you may have on this topic would be greatly appreciated.  See
you on Nov. 6.  

Kathy

Kathy Stanley

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS

As is our usual annual custom, we honor our scholarship recipi-
ents at Chapter Sponsors Night.  This year we have six students
actively engaged in studies involving energy use and manage-
ment.  They represent four colleges: Wentworth Institute of
Technology, Massachusetts Maritime Academy, University of
Massachusetts, and Northeaster University.  So come and give
them a big hand as they acknowledge the tuition assistance given
by AEE.

LOCAL ORGANIZATION NOTICES

INDUSTRY HIGHLIGHTS

Clogged grid hampers U.S. power market plan - San Francisco, CA / Oct 3 -
Federal energy regulators are pushing a sweeping plan to set up a new interstate
electricity market.  But without a multibillion-dollar overhaul of the nation's power
lines, the plan could unravel.  The price tag for new power poles, electrical cable
and other gear to get the grid in shape could reach $56 billion by 2010, according to
energy analysts at the Oak Ridge National Laboratory in Tennessee.   

continued on page 3
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A & M Compressed 
Air Products
John Normandin
President
401-769-2012

ABB Energy Capital
Marcia O’Carroll
Vice President of Marketing
617-574-1130

AGF DIRECT
Gas Sales & Servicing
Roland LaPierre
Vice President Sales
603-668-9628

Air Industries, Inc.
Stephen Nicholas
Consultant
800-648-8363

Alliant Energy IS - Cogenex
Dave MacIntosh 
Senior Project Manager
978-441-0090

AMERESCO, Inc.
Kevin Sullivan
Director
508-661-2228

American Electrical Testing
George Estano
Sales Engineer
781-821-0121

Andover Controls Corp.
Frank Urro
N.E. Regional Manager
978-470-0555 ext.116

Applied Resources
Alton J. Frabetti
President
781-391-1202

Bay State Gas
Derek Buchler
C&I DSM Program Manager
508-836-7344

BCM Controls Corporation
John Bycina
Account Manager
781-933-8878

2001 AEE N.E. 
CHAPTER SPONSORS

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 6TH MEETING

Topic: Chapter Sponsors Night See page 1

DOUBLETREE GUEST SUITES HOTEL
EXIT 27B OFF ROUTE 128 (I-95), 
WALTHAM, MA

4:30 BOARD MEETING
5:30 REGISTRATION AND NETWORKING
6:30 DINNER AND PRESENTATION

SPACE LIMITED - RESERVATIONS REQUIRED
CALL THE RESERVATION LINE TODAY: 
781-446-0125
OR EMAIL RESERVATION TO: 
arthur1771@aol.com

$40 PER PERSON;  $15 PER STUDENT WITH ID

continued from page 2

Energy Bill No Closer to Passage Competing Interests on and off Hill May
Thwart Package - Washington, DC/Oct.15 -  Two years after blackouts in
California revealed serious flaws in the nations' electric power system, House and
Senate negotiators are n the verge of abandoning efforts to write legislation 
addressing some of the problems.  Senior House and Senate members met last week
to discuss including electricity provisions in a larger energy bill, but failed to agree
on several disputed issues.  "To use a metaphor," said Sen. Joseph Lieberman
(D-Conn), the electricity package "is barely flickering."

Dynegy Ends to Quit Energy Trading - Houston, TX/Oct. 17 - 
Dynegy Inc., which once considered a rescue buyout of Enron Corp., announced
Wednesday it is getting out of the energy trading business, its chief operating 
officer is resigning and significant layoffs are coming.  The company also said it is
decentralizing its corporate structure, making business units in power generation,
natural gas liquids, regulated energy delivery and communications more
autonomous.

Key Enron trader pleads guilty to manipulating California power market - 
San Francisco, CA / Oct 18 - A former Enron trader accused of masterminding a
scheme to drive up energy prices during California's power crisis pleaded guilty
Thursday to conspiracy and agreed to cooperate with prosecutors.  Timothy Belden,
the former head of trading in Enron's Portland, OR office admitted to one count 
of conspiracy to commit wire fraud.  He faces up to five years in prison and must
forfeit $2.1 million.
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Belimo Aircontrols
Fred Ferrara
District Sales Manager
800-543-9038

Boston Gas
David P. Clark
Group Leader
Key Accounts
617-723-5512

Boston College
Roger Goode
Director of Facilities Services
617-552-0313

A. W Chesterton Co.
Patrick Moran, Sealing/ Pump
Repair Specialist
800-225-4497

Chomerics
William Standley, 
Facilities Manager
781-939-4274

Conservation Solutions
Corp.
Dan Cook
President
978-266-1900

Crowley Associates
Tom Crowley
President
508-559-7399

DesignLightsTM Consortium
Sarah Dagher
Program Manager
978-974-9475

Dural International
James A. Durkey
President
978-392-7900

Eagle Electric Supply Co.
Ed Skeffington
Account Manager
791-302-2232

Energy Machinery
Tom Sullivan
Engineer
781-871-6220

E-Smart Systems, Inc.
Don Fleck
President
401-272-8444

Exelon Energy
Patricia Blasioli
General Manager, 
Exelon Energy, N.E.
617-573-5074

FMC Technologies
Brian Crafts
President
978-256-6213

Full Circle
Bill Sanchez, Director 
of Business Development
631-893-2948

Honeywell DMC 
Services, Inc.
Bruce Teal
Regional Director
508-238-1194 x306

IR Energy Systems
Julie-Lynn Belon
Promotions Marketing
603-430-7040

Johnson Controls, Inc.
Robert J. Steele
Area Sales Manager
781-224-5230

W. A. Kraft
David Barstow
Sales Manager, 
Stationary Power
781-938-9100

Mechanical Marketing
Bob Handschiegl
Manufacturers Representative
617-720-0889

Metromedia Energy
Northeast
Jim Donnelly
Director, Sales & Business
Development
508-599-7121

National Grid
Fran Boucher
Senior Energy Engineer
508-421-7299

New England Window
Systems
Russell S. Hadaya
President
617-269-6397

Northern Research 
& Engineering Corp.
Jim Kesseli
Energy Systems 
Business Unit Manager
781-939-8116

NSTAR 
Gas & Electric Corp.
Robert A. DiGiandomenico
Account Executive
781-441-3847

OSRAM Sylvania
Paula Ziegenbein, 
Commercial Engineer
978-750-2437

Partners Healthcare
Systems
Anand K. Seth P.E., 
C.E.M. C.P.E.
Director, Utilities &
Engineering
617-726-2424

Providence Energy Services
James M. Grasso
Product Development
401-752-6516

RES Engineering
John Abraham, President
978-562-3538

R.G. Vanderweil 
Engineers, Inc.
Charlie Kalasinsky
Corporate Engineer
617-423-7423

Select Energy
William Leahy, Manager
Technical Support Service 
800-789-2213 x311

Select Energy Services, Inc.
Jim Redden, President
508-653-0456

Siemens Bldg. Technologies
Richard Costello
Manager Energy
Consulting Services
781-575-1900 x8310

Synergy
Daniel R. Gould
President
508-366-0200

NEW ENGLAND

Designed by 

Tecogen
Jeffrey Glick
Manager
781-622-1400

Teletrol Systems
Amy Phillips
Technical Service Engineer
603-645-6061

Trane-New England
Kurt Svetaka
Sales Engineer
781-938-9700 x129

Trigen-Boston Energy
Corp.
Ronald Burke
Business Development
Manager
617-482-8080 x 329

The Watt Stopper, Inc.
Donald Munroe 
Regional Sales Manager
508-336-3399

George T. Wilkinson
Alan Bishop
Vice President of Sales
781-335-2622

Vestar
Lou Ronsivalli
NE Regional Manager
603-589-8018

Xenergy 
Jeffrey Bishop
Energy Services
781-273-5700


